HB 951 -- STUDENT-TEACHER COLLABORATION ADVISORY BOARD
SPONSOR: Bland Manlove

This bill creates the "Student-Teacher Collaboration Advisory
Board" made up of one deputy commissioner from the Department of
Elementary and Secondary Education, and a student and teacher from
each of the congressional districts in the state as appointed by
the Commissioner of Education. A student must be in grade eight or
higher and a teacher must have taught in a classroom for at least
two years to be appointed to the Board.

The Board shall meet annually to discuss best practices in the
classroom and programs and submit a report summarizing meeting
discussions to the Governor and the General Assembly.



